
 

 

Movember Europe 

PO Box 485 

Wilstead 

Bedford 

MK45 3XN  

       12th December 2015  

 

Dear Movember Europe,  

  
I enclose a grant of £1,000 from Penguins Against Cancer to Movember, to be used to raise awareness of, 
and fund research into, Urological cancers.  
 
Penguins Against Cancer is a registered charity which raises awareness of cancer, and makes grants to 
support cancer research, treatment and hospices.  
  
We continue to stage numerous sporting and social events with the aim of making altruism fun. The 
enclosed grant, proposed by Ben Challacombe and the Guy's Hospital Urology Team, was made possible  
by the extraordinary generosity of, amongst others: Simon Hughes, Chris and Ann Howell, Jamie and Anita 
Combes and Paul Cassar.  
  
The Penguins recently played the Guy's Hospital Freshers in our annual rugby match and, I am pleased to 
report, overcame some spirited opposition using a combination of experience, weight and age to eventually 
triumph  36 – 22. [One of our players, Chris Howell, was more than 3 times the age of any of our oppon- 
ents.]  The match was followed by our AGM and dinner, superbly organised by Susannah Roughton,  
where a considerable amount of money was raised through an auction and a magic raffle.     
 
If you wish to know more about our charity, please visit our website: www.penguinsagainstcancer.org.uk.  
 
I would be most grateful if you would acknowledge receipt of this letter and let us know how the money has 
been spent. Best Wishes and Good Luck with the excellent work you do.  
  

Yours sincerely  

 

 
 

 

Charlie Beardmore, on behalf of: 

Officers, Trustees and Members of Penguins Against Cancer 

 

 

 

PENGUINS AGAINST CANCER 

Kicking Cancer Into Touch! 

Dr. Charlie Beardmore            c/o Fenwycks            Tekels Avenue          Camberley             Surrey           GU15 2LB 


